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28th February 2017 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 5 Science Morning – Visit to Churchmead School 
 
On Tuesday 14th March from 8.40am to 12.10pm, Daffodil and Snowdrop classes will be visiting a local 
secondary school, Churchmead, to take part in an exciting Science Morning! 
 
There will be a short break in the middle at 10.40am and we will provide the pupils with refreshments and cold 
drinks in the canteen.  Please let us know if there are any allergies/special dietary requirements. 
 
The mini-buses will be leaving school at 8:00am and returning to school by 1:00pm.  Children will need to be in 
school uniform and bring a packed lunch with a water bottle. Any child that is not permitted to attend this visit will 
remain at school and partake in a normal day in Year 5. 
 
We will not be asking for any voluntary contribution, the mini-buses have kindly been provided to us by 
Churchmead School.  
 
Please return the completed permission slip to the school office, or your child's class teacher, by Friday 3rd 
March 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Chapman-Allen and Miss Manni 

 
Year 5 Science Morning – Visit to Churchmead School 

 
*Please delete as applicable: 
 
I give/do not give* permission for my child _________________________________ in Class ____________ 
to attend the visit to Churchmead School. 

 

 My son/daughter receives Free School Meals and will require a packed lunch to be provided on the day. 

 
 

Signed:__________________________________________ Date:_______________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 
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